
 
Friends of Cherry Hinton Hall meeting, Wednesday, 21 October, 2009 

The Preparatory School, Cherry Hinton Hall 
 

Friends of Cherry Hinton Hall is a group that is concerned about the usage, 
environment, welfare and future of the Cherry Hinton Hall grounds for the benefit of 

those who use it 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

1. Chair’s welcome and thanks 
 

2. Matters arising from minutes of 9 September meeting 
 Copies of minutes available 

 
3. Agreement on Group constitution 

 Copies available – modifications include more detailed ‘Aims and 
Principles’ and an Equal Opportunities statement 

 
4. Maintenance and development priorities 

 Progress on issues raised on 9 September 
i. Moped and scooter riders 

ii. Duck pond area resurfacing 
 Identification of key priorities going forward 

i. Play areas / Children’s facilities 
ii. Nature / Wildlife 

iii. Maintenance 
iv. History / Archaeology 

 Reporting of issues / Repairs 
 

5. Guy Belcher, Cambridge City Council Nature Conservation Projects Officer 
 
6. Sources of External funding and Grants 
 
7. Promotion 

 Leaflet to publicise FOCCH 
 Press work / Opportunities 

 
8. Open Forum / Any other business 

 
9. Date and venue of next meeting 
 
10. Close 


